Round Table Executive Board Meeting
July 10, 2007, Noon
at the home of Judy Maggard

Judy Maggard, President - called the meeting to order and offered the opening prayer.

Officer Reports:

Kay O’Brien, Vice President, announced the date for the Annual Membership Tea – September 20, 2007, from 4-6 p.m. at the Allbritton House.

Amber Thompson, Corresponding Secretary – Not present

Patricia Pack, Recording Secretary – Not present

Leigh Ann Marshall, Treasurer, did not attend but asked that the document regarding expenditures be distributed at the Board meeting (see attached).

Kathy Hillman, Parliamentarian – No report

Paulette Edwards, Publicity – Not present

Carol Schuetz and Teresa Mellon, Co-Historians – No report

Linda Klatt, Past President – Not present

Committee Reports:

Dana Lee Haines and Tam Dunn (Tam was not present), Anniversary - announced the date for the Anniversary Luncheon – March 5, 2008.
Shelley Brooks, Budget – Requested that budgets for each officer and committee chair be submitted to her by August 30th.

Lu Treadwell, Courtesy – No report

Barbara Santos and Carolyn Keathley, Hostess – In the process of assigning committee members to scheduled programs – ongoing process

Julie Covington, Interest Groups – Home Tour will be held every other year rather that annually.  Board members agreed that this was a good idea.
Carol Gene Graves and Chris Wilkins, International – Dinner is set for November 6th in the Cashion Building starting at 6 p.m.

Lois Ferguson, Membership – Working with Human Resources to acquire names of new hires for invitation to newcomer event to be held in September.

Linda Cates, Newsletter – Not present

Martha Lou Scott, Nominating – Not present

Royce Goforth (not present) and Laurie Wilson, Program – Working on program content for October and February.

Sandra Lene and Susan Wommack (not present), Scholarship – committee will meet at the end of July.

Madelyn Jones, Scholarship Fundraising – No report

Style Show – Announcement was made that co-chairs who originally committed to spearhead this event have declined to serve.  New co-chairs are in the process of being solicited.

Jan Purdy, Telephone – No report

Ali Abercrombie, Yearbook – design and content in progress.
Announcements:

Distributed Board meeting dates for remainder of 2007-08 – the dates are: Wednesday, October 10, 2007, Tuesday, January 15, 2008 and Tuesday, April 8, 2008 (see attached copy).
Other:

Judy announced that each scholarship agreement within the university is being reviewed to delete the word “female” or “male” in order for the agreements not to be gender specific in accordance with IRS guidelines.  The written agreement signed by Baylor Round Table does not require a “female” recipient.  However, the Round Table website has denoted a “female” recipient.  This will be deleted from the website to conform to the written agreement and university guidelines.

The meeting adjourned at 1:15
Respectfully submitted,

Patricia Pack, Recording Secretary

Approved:  
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